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PRESS RELEASE


FRENCH BOYS CHOIR ‘LES MOINEAUX’ ON TOUR
IN THE UNITED STATES DURING 2018 SUMMER




Children globetrotters, les Petits Chanteurs de Nogent-sur-Marne, formerly called ‘Les Moineaux’, have been singing and travelling in France and all over the world for 65 years.
 
This institution gives young boys a special experience of life through singing and group life. Traveling in various countries also gives them the opportunity to discover different cultures. Their life is made of concerts, television shows, singing lessons, tours and participating in the liturgy.
They regularly give concerts of the repertoire (Handel's Messiah, Mozart's Requiem, Vivaldi's Gloria, etc.) in prestigious places, and also sing for humanitarian causes.
 
Les Moineaux will be on tour in the East and South of the United States this Summer 2018. They will offer concerts including music of the sixteenth century and the well known Hallelujah from Handel, Ave Maria from Gounod, as well as music pieces of the French folklores. They will also exclusively sell their last CD.
 
This choir of 16 passionate boys, from 10 to 18 years old, is conducted by François OLIVIER, who is also the Titular of the Choir Organ at the prestigious church St. Eustache at Paris (France).
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Contact :
François OLIVIER
Director of Music
French boys choir ‘Les Moineaux’
e-mail : moineauxvdm@gmail.com
Cell : + 33 6 60 48 69 12
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